NOTICE
REGIONAL SCHOOL UNIT NO. 14
PUBLIC HEARING ON RAYMOND’S PROPOSED WITHDRAWAL

TO:  Michael Duffy, a resident of Regional School Unit No. 14 (“RSU 14”) composed of the
Towns of Raymond and Windham, State of Maine.

In the name of the State of Maine, you are hereby required to notify the voters of each of the
municipalities within RSU 14, namely, the Towns of Raymond and Windham, that a Public
Hearing will be held by remote participation at 6:30 p.m. on September 3, 2020 for the purpose of
public participation in and receipt of public comment on the Town of Raymond’s proposed
withdrawal from RSU 14 described in the proposed “Withdrawal Agreement by and between RSU
14 and the Town of Raymond Withdrawal Committee.” Pursuant to Title 1, section 403-A of the
Maine Revised Statutes, the School Board has determined that the hearing will be conducted by
remote means and may be accessed by the public as follows:

To access the remote public hearing or to participate (provide comment/input): Follow the
instructions to access and participate in the public hearing as provided on the Regional School
Unit No. 14 website at: www.rsul4.org

Dated as of this August 19, 2020.
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A true copy of the Notice of Public Hearing, attest / /’i/ &
Michael Dufty, Resident )

Regional School Unit No 4




